
 

 

 

 

 

  

If so, you may be eligible for a study 

on new treatments for rotator cuff 

injuries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The clinical research study discussed above is an 

investigation. The information provided in this 

brochure is purely informational and not all-

inclusive. The full terms of the investigation are 

detailed and disclosed in the patient consent form 

and by the physician. 

If you are interested in this trial, 

contact Midwest Orthopaedics at: 

Email: 

shoulderstemcells@rushortho.com 

Call: 

312-361-2104  

Schedule an appointment and 

evaluation of your shoulder pain to 

find out if you are eligible for the 

Stem Cell Trial 

Do you have shoulder pain due to a rotator cuff 
injury??? 

Praesent  
congue sapien 
sit amet justo. 

The Rotator 
Cuff Stem Cell 

Trial 
The Stem Cell Trial is a new 

approach to the treatment of 

rotator cuff tears. To be 

eligible for the study, you 

must: 

1. Have shoulder pain 

2. Be between ages 18 
and 70 

3. Be willing to undergo 

initial evaluation and 

imaging to determine 

if your pain is caused 

by rotator cuff injury 

4. Be a candidate for 

surgical rotator cuff 

repair 
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